
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

 

Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Grant Programs – Information Sessions  

 

2024 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds will be available through the City of Beloit 

to eligible non-profit agencies to address community development, housing, and homeless needs in the 

city.  

 

Public information sessions will be held on the following dates to provide an overview of CDBG 

funding, reporting and application requirements:  

 

• June 6, 2023: Virtual CDBG Programs Application Information Session at 10:00am. 

• June 7, 2023: In-person CDBG Programs Application Information Session from 6:00- 7:00pm at 

Beloit Public Library (605 Eclipse Blvd). 

• June 20, 2023: Virtual CDBG Programs Application Information Session at 10:00am. 

• June 22, 2023: In-person CDBG Programs Application Information Session from 6:00- 7:00pm 

at Beloit Public Library (605 Eclipse Blvd). 

 

Links to the virtual information sessions can be found can be found on the City’s website at 

www.beloitwi.gov under Community Development. 

 

For any questions or to schedule an individual meeting to discuss potential projects, contact Megan 

McBride in the Community and Housing Services Division, (608)364-6738 or by email at 

mcbridem@beloitwi.gov. 

 

Megan McBride, Grants Administrator, City of Beloit Community Development Department 
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